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Check Our Recent Interview  
Linda Harvey-Mission 
America - Equality Act 
http://afaofpa.org/listen/  

News From Around PA 
According to Neighborhood 
Scout, Chester is the 
country’s second most 
dangerous city.  Philly ranks 
54th and Norristown is 96th. 

In the Kate Blatt/Cabelas 
anti-discrimination case, 
both sides are urging a 
federal judge to promptly 
rule on Blatt’s challenge to 
the Americans With 
Disabilities Act’s exclusion of 
gender-identity disorder as a 
protected disability. 

Secretary of Health Dr. Karen 
Murphy wants to remove the 
provisional period that 
allows children to attend 
school without meeting 
vaccination requirements as 
early as next school year. 

Governor Tom Wolf is 
launching PA's online voter 
registration system making 

PA the 23rd state to have 
such a system. 

Independent Supreme Court 
candidate Paul P. Panepinto 
will appear on the November 
ballot, after his nominating 
petitions went unchallenged.  

PA Supreme Court unsealed 
hundreds of pages of 
records, including porn 
emails, connected to the 
looming criminal trial of AG 
Kathleen Kane. 

News from National Scene 
Alcohol businesses are 
seeing ‘phenomenal growth’ 
alongside the marijuana 
industry in Colorado. 

White House emails to the 
IRS about individual tax 
returns cannot be exempted 
under the Freedom of 
Information Act, ruled US 
District Court for the District 
of Columbia Judge Amy 
Berman Jackson. 

A federal appeals court has 
ruled that an illegal alien and 
convicted felon can’t be 
deported back to Mexico 
because he identifies as 
a transgender woman. 

A federal court ordered the 
Lawrence Public Library in 

MA to open its meeting 
rooms to religious groups 
and issued a court order 
prohibiting the library from 
enforcing its unconstitutional 
policy of denying access to 
programs that include 
religious viewpoints. 

ICE officials issued guidance 
for ICE personnel about 
respecting transgender 
individual's gender identity, 
directing staff to house 
transgender immigrants in 
sex-segregated housing that 
corresponds with the 
person's gender identity. 

New York Gov. Andrew 
Cuomo has declared that 
Common Core is “not 
working” in the state and is 
in need of a major overhaul. 
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial gifts 
from our supporters.  You can 
give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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